

REPORT

From the office of the...

Vice-President (Education)

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly

FROM: Maya Hobbs, Vice-President (Education)

SUBJECT: MSU Policy Papers (Fall Term)

DATE: July 21st, 2024

Dear Members of the Assembly,

This communication is in regard to the MSU Policy Papers to be updated. The AVP University Affairs and I have been assessing the MSU Policy Bank. Due to the volume of policy papers that require updating, it has been a difficult task to narrow down the papers to be updated this year. These are the three papers that will be updated in the Fall term:

- 1. Tuition and Student Financing of Post-Secondary Education
- 2. International Students
- 3. Public Transit & Transportation

Three more papers will be updated in the Winter term and the topics will be communicated to the SRA beforehand.

Best,

Maya Hobbs (she/her)
Vice-President (Education)
McMaster Students Union
vped@msu.mcmaster.ca